Microlife Corporation
August 20, 2015
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
FCC ID:U71-BP3GU1-7B
To Whom It May Concern:
We,Microlife Corporation , hereby attest to the fact that

We will apply Declaration of Conformity procedure to the class B computer peripheral

portion of this composite filing.
FCC DOC will be done at FCC recognized and accredited MRA lab
FCC DOC will be got before sell.

Sincerely yours,

Jimmy Deng
General Manager
Microlife Corporation

Phone:886-2-87971288

E-mail: jimmy.deng@microlife.com.tw



